
 

 

 

 

Date:  March 29, 2011 

 

To: a1234@tootech.co.kr 

 

Reference: File Number: LP4010, Project No: 11CA16166, CCN: PGAA 

Subject: Authorized Label Suppliers Program 

 

Dear Client, 

This letter serves as notification that your request has been completed. 

 We processed your application and your company has been established in our Authorized Label Suppliers 
Program. 

 The UL File Number, as referenced above the subject line, uniquely identifies your company in the program.  Your 
company will be published in the UL Online Certification Directories located at our website WWW.UL.COM.  On the UL 
homepage, click on “Online Certifications Directory”, to search for your company by file number or UL Category Code 
PGAA.  Please review your company's information on the website and contact us if there are any discrepancies.  This 
letter serves as authorization for the printer to begin printing UL Certification Marks. 

 You should expect a visit from the local UL Representative to conduct quarterly audits of your facility as outlined 
in the original package your company received.  The local UL Representative will be contacting you in the near future to 
schedule the audit.  UL Field Representative Contact Information: Sungmin Cho, Phone: 82-2-2009-9173  

E-mail: sungmin.cho@kr.ul.com 

Thank you for participating in the program.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the UL 
Customer Service Hotline.  This material is provided on behalf of Underwriters Laboratories Inc.(UL) or any authorized 
licensee of UL. 

 

Sincerely, 

UL Europe Transaction Center 


